

Moredon Primary & Nursery School

Moredon Road, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2JG

Tel: 01793 600344 Email: admin@moredon.swindon.sch.uk

Website: www.moredon.swindon.sch.uk Follow us: @MoredonPrimary

Principal: Mrs Claire Leach

Friday 19th September 2025

Year 6 Young Voices Trip: Thursday 8th January 2026

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very excited to invite Year 6 pupils to be part of the Young Voices choir at the 'BP Pulse LIVE' Arena in Birmingham on Thursday 8th January 2026!

On the day of the concert, we will arrive at the arena to rehearse with many other schools, creating a vibrant collective experience. The evening is a breath-taking concert performance featuring a few special guest artists (including Urban Strides, Aneesa Folds and Connie Talbot from Britain's Got Talent) alongside the UK's leading sound and light technicians. The excitement and energy in the arena creates an unforgettable sensation for each child, making it an incredibly memorable trip! Please take a look at the Young Voices website for more information: www.youngvoices.co.uk

We will be leaving school during the morning to travel to Birmingham by coach, and should arrive back by midnight (timings TBC nearer the date).

Parents and family members are able to attend the evening performance as audience members and experience the amazing atmosphere for yourselves. If you wish to do this, **you** will need to purchase your own tickets for the event and arrange your own transport to and from the arena (we do not organise audience tickets or transport). Once released, tickets are available from the BP Pulse LIVE website. As you can imagine, there is a vast number of schools leaving the arena at the end of the concert and our main priority is to keep our pupils safe and together, therefore you will not be able to take your child home in your car – all pupils will travel back on the coach and meet you at school.

The total cost of the trip is £44.05. This includes transport, your child's ticket and a special YV t-shirt with a light for the event. To register your child for the Young Voices trip, please pay the first instalment on ParentPay as detailed below – this will secure your child's place. (Please note that we will not be able to add any children onto the trip after the first payment deadline),

1st payment of £11.01 by 30th September 2025 2nd payment of £11.01 by 31st October 2025 3rd payment of £11.01 by 28th November 2025 4th payment of £11.07 by 31st December 2025

You will receive a letter with more detailed information closer to the date of the trip should your child choose to go. However, if you have any questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact me.

Kind Regards,

Miss Carter